
 
 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

Date: 3rd February 2021                      Circular No:145/YIS/AS/20-21/145
    
 
 

Dear parents,  

SUB: ADMISSIONS FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-22 
 
 

Reference to Circular No: 134/YIS/AS/20-21/134, kindly be reminded that admission process for the 

academic year 2021-22 is in progress. Parents who intend to admit their ward(s) may kindly contact 

Mrs.Megala J (Admission & Students Record Officer) immediately, in the Mob.No.0592888865 / Email id : 

admissions@yaraschool.net. 
 

Regards, 
 
 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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